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1889 October 14th

Directors Meeting

October 14th 1889 at 5 p.m. 7 Water St. Yokohama

Mr. Dodds being the only Director Present, it was decided to adjourn the

meeting till the following day, at the same time and place, and notice of

adjournment to be sent to Messrs. Baehr and Abbott.

Wilson Walker James Dodds

Secretary Chairman


